
To Property Owners in the 
Delta Mosquito and Vector Control District: 

 
Important Virtual Neighborhood Meetings 

Thursday June 17th at 6:00 pm 
 

The Delta Mosquito and Vector Control District (Delta MVCD) is responsible for 

providing mosquito, vector and disease testing and control services to residents 

within your community of northern Tulare County including Visalia, Dinuba, Exeter, 

Farmersville, Woodlake, Cutler, Orosi, and Ivanhoe areas. Delta MVCD is asking 

property owners to vote on a proposed funding measure to ensure continued and 

improved  mosquito, vector and disease testing and control services in your area. 

We invite you to participate in our upcoming neighborhood meeting where main 

topics for discussion will include levels of service and revenue options.  

 
As a Delta MVCD property owner, you are invited to a virtual public neighborhood 
meeting as detailed below: 
 

Delta MVCD Virtual Neighborhood Meetings 
 June 17th at 6:00 pm 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/94826048307?pwd=clRoaXl4elhXaTdhbmIvaHdKSEROZz09 
 

Meeting ID: 948 2604 8307 
Passcode: Gd7t94 

 
We look forward to your input regarding the future of mosquito, vector and disease 
testing and control services in your Delta MVCD community. Refer to our website 
for periodic updates and facts about your District at deltavcd.com 
 
Mustapha Debboun, General Manager 
Delta Mosquito & Vector Control District 
mdebboun@deltavcd.com 
(559)732-8606 
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